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Nominations open for FCC Officer positions: 
Nominations remain open for all four officer positions on the FCC. Nominations 
will remain open until the May 18th FCC meeting when the elections will be held. 
Dick Tremaine is “termed-out” as Chair so he can’t run for Chair this time. Jason 
Bergerson is “termed-out” as Vice-Chair so he can’t run for Vice-chair this time. 
So far Jeffrey Mittman has been nominated for Chair and Dick Tremaine has 
been nominated for Vice-Chair. Al Tamagni has been nominated for a second 
term as Treasurer. 
 
 
Turn in your Capital Projects Surveys to the MOA Office of Management 
and Budget: 
Make sure your community council is reviewing potential capital projects in your 
community council area. Click on the following to access the list of potential 
projects for your council    
http://www.muni.org/Departments/budget/CIPArchive/Pages/2011%20CC%20Su
rvey%20for%202012.aspx 
 
Complete them and then turn them in to the OMB! 
 
 
FY2012 State of Alaska Capital budget 
Yes, the Legislative sessions are finally over and the Legislature has passed 
both Operating and Capital budgets. Click on the following link to see the capital 
budget (as passed by the Legislature) 
http://www.legis.state.ak.us/basis/get_bill_text.asp?hsid=SB0046C&session=27 
 
 
New FCC Fax Number: 

The new fax number is 222-3878.   

 
 
 
Mark Butler, Manager 
Community Councils Center 
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